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By-election on December 15, 2019 for a municipal councillor position 
in the Municipality of Chelsea 

Chelsea, October 24, 2019 – A by-election will be held in the Municipality of Chelsea on December 
15, 2019 to fill the position of Councillor for District 6. An advance polling day will be held on 
December 8. For the vote to take place, a minimum of two candidacies must be submitted. 

Residents wishing to run for this position may do so from November 1 to 15 by contacting the 
electoral president, Me John-David McFaul, or the assistant designated for this purpose, Ms. 
Manon Racine, on the days and at the times indicated on the election notice. For more 
information, you can contact the office of the electoral president at 819-827-6217. 

Elections Québec reminds that the rules on the financing of candidates and the control of election 
expenses apply throughout the election period, which began on October 22. 

For more information on municipal elections and the rules related to political financing, both 
governed by the Act respecting elections and referendums in municipalities, visit the Elections 
Québec website at electionsquebec.qc.ca. 

Chelsea voters are invited to vote in large numbers, as voter participation is essential to 
democratic life. 
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